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Year One 

Learning Letter 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

2nd February 2024 

 

 

 

Learning Journey 
 

In History we have been exploring the 1960s 

and this week we were lucky enough to borrow 

some toys and artefacts from the 1960s from 

Chertsey museum.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We all took it in turns to look at them all and 

handled them all with care. We discussed what 

we noticed about them, what materials they 

were made out of and how they were different 

or similar to our toys that we play with today.  

We then used the I-pads to take photographs 

of our favourite toys and discussed what we 

liked about them. 

 

In Computing we have been using the Beebot 

robots and working on giving them instructions 

and commands to follow.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Learner 

A huge well done to for 

Grayson for always being 

a good friend and looking 

out for others! 

😊 
 

 

Forest School 
 

Year 1 will be taking part in Forest school 

after half term. It will be every Wednesday. 

Kit lists will be sent out next week as the 

children will be taking part outside in all 

weathers. If there are any parents who would 

like to come and help with forest school 

please let Mrs Masey know. Thank you. 

 

 
Information for Parents 

6th February- Safer internet day 

12th February- Half term 

19th February- Children return to school 

19th February & 21st February- Parents 

evenings 

8th March- World Book Day 

8th March- PTFA Quiz night 

28th March- End of Spring term 

15th April- INSET day 

16th April- Children return to school 

 

Show and tell next week will be Blue 

group (Dhiyaani, Harrison, Molly H, 

Oscar J, Eden and Ryan) 
 
 

 


